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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG Plc. 

on concluding a non-binding Letter of Intent 
 
4iG Public Limited Company (hereinafter referred to as: “4iG”) hereby informs the participants of the 
capital market that on 7th April 2025 a non-binding Letter of Intent was entered into between 4iG and 
EuroTeleSites AG (hereinafter referred to as: “EuroTeleSites”) on using EuroTeleSites's cell sites and 
tower company services to roll-out a countrywide high-capacity 5G mobile network in North 
Macedonia.  
 
Budapest, 8th April 2025 
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